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February 13, 1991

U, §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Contro)l Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclesy Station
Docket Numbers 50-369 and =370
Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Numbers 50-413 and =414
Responses to Questions on
Topical Report DPC-NE-3001

On January 29, 1990, Duke submitted the subject Topical Report, “Safety
Analysis Physics Parameters and Multidimensional Reactor Transients.”
By letter dated December 24, 1990, the NRC staff provided questions
regarding the subject Topical Report. Attached are formal responses t
the staff's questions.

1f there are any further questions, please call Scott Gewehr at (704)
373-7581,

Very truly yours,

e kil

M. S. Tuckman
SAG/252/\¢cs

xc: (W/Attachments)
Mr. T. A. Reed, Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. $. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. R. E. Martin, Project Manager
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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233 U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

ggﬁ Washington, D.C. 20555

> Mr. S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator
: ; U, 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

y 101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900

g Atlanta, Georgia 30323

a Mr. Robert C. Jones, Acting Branch Chief
;ga Reactor Systems Branch

0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555
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